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On this occasion, 15 persons with different types of mobility problems improved their quality of
life thanks to the free-of-charge delivery of PET Cars hich the Junta de Beneficencia de
Guayaquil conducted in coordination with the Mobility Worldwide North American Organization.

    

One of the beneficiaries was Francisco Coello Castro from Santa Elena who lost his right leg 12
years ago because of diabetes; “My family and I are very grateful to those who made this
delivery possible. It is satisfying to know there are still Institutions willing to help,” pointed out
Francisco.

  

In what has transpired of the year 2017, La Junta de Guayaquil has delivered 60 PET Cars
returning autonomy to beneficiaries and, in the way, improving not just their quality of life but
also that of their families and their surroundings.

  

Those who wish to acquire this implement of mobility can approach the Guayaquil office
(located on Velez 109 and Pedro Carbo, 3rd floor, Foreign Relations Department) and request
an application form free-of-charge.
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